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Once again I write in opposition to this Northern Pass Project.  
 
The rural land I played on as a child is now the Lamontagne Wildlife Management Area in Deerfield/Northwood.  
 
This WMA is right next to the huge tie-in of the Northern Pass Project. I feel the WMA will be very highly effected  

by the heavy equipment, tree cutting, and cement truck traffic that will be needed for this project. The noise alone  

will not be conducive for a peaceful sanctuary for nature as my father intended. 
 
My parents were born and raised in Berlin, another area I spent quite a bit of time during my youth. The White  

Mountains and woods around Milan were a playground for us cousins to enjoy year-round outdoor fun. The trees 

 and mountains were a contrast from Deerfield and very inviting. I shudder from the idea of our beautiful, natural,  

Nature-loving, inviting State to become a waste-land due to man-made interference. 
 
I would like to ask all those folks involved in making money off of Nature, to consider how precious these areas  

are. Once man enters with equipment, Nature cannot replenish what was taken. My grandchild and  

great-grandchildren will never know the incredible beauty of New Hampshire if this project goes through. 
 
Can we please ask ourselves to conserve electricity instead? 
 
Sincerely 
Sandra Lamontagne Peters 

 

 


